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Happy holidays everyone. It's been a very eventful year with new leadership, new 
buildings, new minibuses and a friendly pilot Ofsted visit - and we're still smiling!!! 

Thank you for all your support - particularly with our fundraisers through the year. The 
bingo, BBQ and Christmas fayre raises vital funds for our children. 

We wish the following staff good luck with their new ventures and thank them for their 
significant contribution to our Beaucroft community: 

Marci Tapping, Ryan Cook, Adam Logan and Sharon Brown. 
Have a great summer and we look forward to welcoming the children back on Wednesday, September 

4th. 
 

Diane Makariou & Joe Barnett 

An open invite to all parents to pop in on the 
first day back (Wednesday 4th Sept) from 9am 
to have a cup of tea or coffee and share holiday 
news or ask any questions. We would especially 
welcome new parents to come and join our 
Beaucroft community!  
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Parent Governor Vacancy: 
 

We currently have a vacancy 
for a Parent Governor. This 
is a great opportunity to be-
come involved with the 
Beaucroft Community and 
help to shape the future of 
this Outstanding school. 

If you are interested  and /or 
require more information 
please contact the school 
office  to arrange to meet 
with  either Diane or Joe by 
13th September 2019 




